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Dear valued Warrandyte Festival Participant,


Earlier this year, the Warrandyte Festival Organising Committee made the difficult decision to delay the next Warrandyte Festival until (hopefully) Spring 2021.

As you can imagine, it’s hard to plan for an event that sees ~10,000 people enjoy the weekend, without any certainty of the impact that COVID19 will have upon us early next year. 

To plan the event, we will be awaiting official timelines, guidelines and COVID-safe rules being released for large outdoor events. With this in mind, we’re looking towards a weekend in October or November 2021.

The Festival has always been held in March, so this feels unusual to us all, but it would break our hearts to cancel another one! So, fingers crossed for big community festivals being back on the calendar in 2021.

When we lock in the event date, we will advise you of the application process and due dates for stall holders, food vendors and other participants.

In the meantime, have a safe and happy festive season with your loved ones.


Yours sincerely,

Simone Spence,
Volunteer, Warrandyte Festival Committee
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